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Dear UCI Music students, 
 
It is officially week 8 of spring quarter! Please see your Music-related news below, including an 

invitation to join the Chamber 176 class this Wednesday, 5/19/21 at 1 pm with guest lecturer, 
Tyshawn Sorey, information about the Piano Proficiency sign-ups, beginning week 9, and a notice 

for an upcoming multi-factor authentication requirement for all UCI students. 

 

MUSIC WEEK 8 NEWS 

 
Special Guest: Tyshawn Sorey in Chamber 176 
 
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 
Time: 1:00 pm PDT 
 
Tyshawn Sorey completed his DMA in Composition in 2017. In fall 2017 he became an 

Assistant Professor at Wesleyan University. Sorey is an active composer, performer, educator, 

and scholar who works across an extensive range of musical idioms. As a percussionist, 

trombonist, and pianist, Tyshawn has performed and/or recorded nationally and internationally 

with his own ensembles and with artists such as Muhal Richard Abrams, Steve Coleman, Butch 

Morris, Peter Evans, Misha Mengelberg, John Zorn, VijayIyer, Wadada Leo Smith, Dave 

Douglas, Anthony Braxton, Steve Lehman, and Tim Berne, among many others.  
 
See his full biography attached. 

Piano Proficiency Exam | Sign-ups to begin next week 

Sign-ups for the Piano Proficiency Exam will begin Week 9 on Monday, 5/24/21 at 9 am. 

Next week, please submit your top three preferred times to music@uci.edu. You will receive a 

confirmation of your scheduled time, along with the Zoom link. 

Duo Two-Factor Authentication 

 

Duo two-factor authentication will soon be required for all UCI students. Students should enable 

Duo now, so they avoid any interruption to services connected to their UCInetID, including 

Canvas, WebReg, My Aid and other key university resources. For more information, please visit 

the link below: 
 
https://duo.oit.uci.edu/2021/04/07/students-will-soon-be-required-to-use-multi-factor-
authentication/ 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=5f523b7b-7830-4323-a864-67ba628724d0&ZotMailId=fvQxA+hmfZ9o28jlHsBDsA==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=1448b03e-3bef-480c-a0f1-afc3cc22e7d5&ZotMailId=FuXlWLD7akPGbqCCUN4/GQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=1448b03e-3bef-480c-a0f1-afc3cc22e7d5&ZotMailId=FuXlWLD7akPGbqCCUN4/GQ==
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